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Project background

Thanks to funding from the Australian Federal
Government ‘Roads of Strategic Importance’
fund we're upgrading a 900m section of
Clarence Town Road.

The road between Carmichael’s Corner
Seaham and Timbertop Road Glen Oak -
known locally as the ‘riverflat’ section - will be
upgraded building on the major reconstruction
works carried out on Carmichael’s Corner in
2014.

Project details

The scope of works is shown over the page
and involves road realignment, increasing
the road width, removing hazards from the
roadside and improving the condition of the
road pavement.

The realignment of the road will help to ensure
that road safety is improved by reducing the
severity of the road bend.

Environmental mitigation measures are in
place during construction to prevent damage
to important riverbank vegetation and the river
itself.

Photo: Clarence Town Road area of works

Timeframe

Works began in January 2021 under single
lane closure and stop/slow traffic control
conditions.

There will continue to be some traffic delays to
motorists until the works are complete.

Works are expected to be complete in May
2021, weather permitting.

Keeping up to date

Please go to our Projects and Works page on
Council's website where information will be
updated as it is made available.

If you have any questions please contact our
Customer Service team on 02 4988 0255 and
ask for our Capital Works team.
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